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June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

School Meals and Visits 

 

Here at Rylands we use a cashless catering/payment system. This system is called sQuid and will 

provide you with a facility to be able to pay for your child’s school meals/trips etc online. This includes 

Christmas dinner. 

The only way to pay for school meals and visits is using sQuid, we do not accept cash payments 

for meals or trips. We would recommend setting up a sQuid account even if you do not intend 

your child to have school dinners. This is because we also operate a cashless payments system for 

visits, trips and workshops organised by school. 

A registration letter with details on how to register a sQuid account will be sent to you later. It is a 

simple process and does not take long. If you have children who are already using the sQuid system, 

you will be able to add other children to your existing account. 

The sQuid account is to be kept in credit, although during the first week your child may stay for 

school dinners and these meals will be debited to your account until it is registered. Unfortunately 

this will not be possible after the first week and if your sQuid account is not registered by this time 

a packed lunch must be sent in. It is your responsibility to ensure your child has access to a lunch 

everyday whether this is a packed lunch from home or a paid school dinner via sQuid. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Catherine Turner and Sue Osborne 

 

Co-Headteachers 
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